
FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are almost at the end of Term 1, with one more week to go, and I 

am very pleased with our students hard work this term. 

Our students have earned their PBL reward day which has seen many 

of our students head to Gundagai’s Carberry Park for some fun on the 

playground and hot chips for lunch. Students should be proud of their 

efforts in the classroom and the playground this term and for following 

our PBL values. 

Planning Meetings have been held with teachers and parent/carers 

this week and next week. Planning meetings are an important part of 

making sure the school is meeting your child’s needs and we 

appreciate parents/carers taking the time for these meetings.  We are 

also offering phone appointments to assist parents who aren’t able to 

make it into school.  

On behalf of all Snowy Valleys staff I would like to wish everyone a safe 

and happy holiday break and a wonderful Easter surrounded by family 

and friends. 

Regards 
Elise Shirt 
Relieving Principal 

Big Veggie Crunch 

Snowy Valleys School participated in the Big Veggie Crunch on 

Thursday 30th March. This activity aligns with our beliefs of promoting 

healthy eating. Students enjoyed 

watermelon, bananas, grapes, 

tomato's, 

strawberries, 

and carrot 

sticks. 
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COMING UP: 

 

Monday, 3rd April 
Class 4 Planning Meetings 

 

Tuesday, 4th April 
Class 5 Planning Meetings 

 

Sculptures by the Sea 
 

Wednesday, 5th April 
Canteen 

 

Sports Day—Gymnastics 

with Little Champions Gym-

nastics & Circus Coaching 
 

Thursday, 6th April 
Easter Extravaganza 

 

P&C Meeting 
 

Last Day of Term 1 
 

Monday, 24th April 
Staff Development Day 

 

Tuesday, 25th April 
Anzac Day 

 

Wednesday, 26th April 
First Day of Term 2 

 

 

Achievement, Respect & Safety 



Resilience Project 
The Resilience Project delivers emotionally engaging programs, providing practical, evidence-based mental health 

strategies to build resilience and 

happiness. 

Through presentations, school 

curriculum, events, the TRP App, and 

Wellbeing Journals, we share the 

benefits of Gratitude, Empathy and 

Mindfulness, and easy ways to practise 

these in everyday life.  

Class 1 have been focusing on being 

respectful to our friends at home, school 

and in the community. 

Class 2 have been discussing things they 

are thankful for and demonstrating ways 

they can show gratitude. 

Recognising Snowy Valleys! 

 

RESPECT 

Tom Corcoran 

SAFETY 

Isaac Penrith 

ACHIEVEMENT 

Liam Shiels 



Harmony Day 

Planning and Learning Today for Living and Working Tomorrow 

 

Batlow Show Fundraiser 

Thank you to the Batlow Show 

Society for inviting us to run 

the BBQ on the day.  

Thank you to Franklin Butchery 

and Tumut’s Pie in the Sky Bak-

ery and Born and Bread Bakery 

for your generous donations. 

Thank you to the Staff for tak-

ing the time to run the BBQ. 

Just over $1600 was raised and 

is going towards our P&C bus 

fundraising. 



Local Information 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P & C News 

Achievement, Respect & Safety 

 

Celebrating! 


